

Synergy House • SafeHaven • STOP Violence

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Greg Personelli Chair

Cory Miller Vice Chair

Ann Whitty Secretary

Michelle Brown Treasurer

Timothy A. Laycock Immediate Past Chair

Tom Isenberg Past Chair

JonAnn Cavanaugh Tiandra Davis Dr. Terra Frazier Paul Fregeau Cheryl Givens Vince Hamilton Erika Moody Dawn Parsons Scott Schoenfeld **Brandy Shope** Heather Sicks **Darcy Stewart** Tom Taylor Wayne Threatt Jenny Miles Kar Woo

Robin Winner Executive Director

Dennis Meier Associate Executive Director February 25, 2016

Bernadette Botbyl Wetherby Lake Women's Club 7200 NW Eastside Dr Weatherby Lake, MO 64152

Dear Wetherby Lake Women's Club,

It is with heartfelt appreciation that I write this letter on behalf of the Board of Directors, staff and clients of Synergy Services to thank you for your donation of various items from ourt holiday wish list, check and cash donations received on 12/8/2015. Your commitment and caring helps us extend our lifeline to thousands of families and individuals in crisis.

Together, we have built a welcoming Homeless Youth Campus where our community's most vulnerable young people can gain the opportunities, shelter and support they need to transform their lives. Because you care, our SafeHaven Women's and Children's Shelters are able to offer victims of domestic violence and child abuse a safe place where they can overcome abuse and find the help necessary to rebuild their lives. Because of your generosity, we are able to help children avoid bullying in metro schools, provide training and advocacy in area hospitals, and offer victims support as they navigate the courts. With your help, Synergy provides mental health counseling to individuals and families as they overcome trauma and begin to heal.

Please know that because of your support we are able to envision a world without domestic violence, child abuse, and family dysfunction - to be there 24/7 to dry tears, hold hands, open doors, and offer the hope, connections, and new beginnings that save lives and change futures. Your donation is truly Synergy's lifeline that enables us to be there to help so many people who depend upon us. It is genuinely life-saving and we cannot thank you enough.

Sincerely,

Robin

Robin Shanberg Winner Executive Director

Synergy Services provided no goods nor services in exchange for your contribution; your gift is completely tax deductible as a charitable donation. Please retain this letter as a receipt for income tax purposes (Tax ID # 43-0970674).







